
Australian Government 
~ ~fiblf~ :\- The Treasury 

Senator Katy Gallagher 
Chair 
The Senate Select Committee on COVID-19 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Senator Gallagher 

Secretary 
Dr Steven Kennedy PSM 

Thank you for your letter of 30 April 2020, requesting information relating to the economic 
· modelling and any scenario work undertaken in relation to the measures comprising the 

Government's economic response to COVID-19. 

I am considering what information can be provided whilst still respecting cabinet-in-confidence 
protocols. I expect to be in a position to provide further information shortly. 

I appreciate your patience and m1derstanding. 

Yours sincerely 

Steven Kennedy 
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